
 

May 28, 2020 

Web Announcement 2207 

 
Attention All Providers:  Provider Revalidation Deadlines Extended 
Another 60 Days 
Update to Web Announcement 2145:  The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) had issued directives 
to State Medicaid Agencies to help health care providers combat and contain the spread of 2019 Novel 
Coronavirus Disease (COVID- 19).  One  of the directives temporarily waives the provider revalidation 
requirements.  Per this waiver, the Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) has implemented another 
60-day extension for providers to complete revalidations. 

Revalidation due dates between May 16, 2020, and July 15, 2020, have been extended 60 days.  See the Provider 
Revalidation Report for your current revalidation due date.  The dates in the Report reflect the extension period. 

These extensions are for providers’ convenience.  Providers who do not need to use the additional time may 
complete their revalidation according to their original revalidation due date.   

 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/web_announcement_2145_20200325.pdf
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/Provider_Revalidation_Report.pdf
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/Provider_Revalidation_Report.pdf

